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Dear Parents, 
 
We are turning to you on behalf of the MTA TK “Lendület” Research Center for 
Educational and Network Studies (RECENS), part of the Hungarian Academy of 
Sciences. We would be grateful if you would give your consent to your child to take part 
in the forthcoming four waves of our research. We are collecting data in several primary 
schools in the country. Your child’s school is among the targeted schools. In our research, we 
are interested in your child’s opinion. The questions are administered in the school, during 
one of the classes, with the help of tablets, so the children can familiarise themselves with the 
usage of the device. The tablets are provided by our research group. You can find further 
information about the research on the following link: http://recens.tk.mta.hu. 

The questionnaire does not contain any information through which the pupils could be 
identified. The answers are handled confidentially, and used for scientific purposes only. 
The questionnaire can be studied in its entirety at the principal’s. It is of utmost importance 
that as many pupils take part in the research as possible, which will contribute to mapping the 
structure and dynamics of the class. 

We are asking you to fill in the following consent form and send it back to the form 
teacher. We appreciate your cooperation. 
 
__ I give my consent 
__ I do not give my consent 
 
to my child to participate in the research administered by the MTA TK “Lendület” Research 
Center for Educational and Network Studies (RECENS), and to the answers, the grades and 
competence test results to be linked, and also to the anonymous, scientific use of the data. 
 
The name of my child: ………. 
 
………… 
Signature of the parent (or legal guardian) 
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Dear Pupil, 
 
The MTA TK “Lendület” Research Center for Educational and Network Studies 
(RECENS), part of the Hungarian Academy of Sciences, is administering a questionnaire in 
your class. You can read about the research following this link (http://recens.tk.mta.hu). 
 
You are going to fill in the questionnaire on a tablet in the school during a class. 
 
The questionnaire is not a test – you don’t have to prepare beforehand, there are no right or 
wrong answers, we are interested in your opinion. 
 
The questionnaire is anonymous – it doesn’t contain your name or any information on the 
basis of which you could be identified. 
 
Filling in the questionnaire is voluntary – if you don’t want to answer a question, you can 
leave it empty. 
 
Your answers will be treated confidentially; we are using the data only for scientific 
purposes. 
 
It is very important that as many of you take part as possible. 

 


